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School Board Report
March 2022

Enrollment

2021/2022
Current Enrollment: 517 students

2022/2023
Families Pending: 44 Students Pending: 82

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2021/2022 485.36
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Online enrollment has been open since February 1st. Currently, we are primarily focusing on 
reenrolling returning families; however, we already have 3 new families (a total of 4 
students) enrolled. 

PACE Outreach
 

PACE held the following activities since our last board meeting:
• Valentine's exchange (Zoom)
• ALC: Paint Night round 2
• Alaska Zoo: Polar Bears (Zoom)
• Weekly Primary Social Club (Zoom)
• National Read Across America Day/Dr. Seuss' Birthday (Zoom)
• KLC: Financial Education Introduction
• Parent Workshop: Curriculum Options for Next Year (Zoom)
• Line Design (Zoom)
• CLC: Picnic and Stream Fishing
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Upcoming events include:
• Next Year Curriculum Options for Parents (Zoom)
• MLC: Paint Night
• Weekly Primary Social Club (Zoom)
• National Scrabble Day (Zoom)
• ALC: Papa Murphy’s Pizza Tour
• KLC: Beach Day

State Testing: AK STAR and PEAKS

PACE has been preparing for state testing, which will occur during the last week of March 
and into April. Our primary test days are March 28-April 2 and April 11-16. We include two 
Saturday School days to allow greater access to testing. We require our students to sign 
up for test sessions.

School Improvement

The PACE accreditation review with Cognia is scheduled for April of 2022. The accreditation 
committee is meeting regularly to address the components of the review.

PACE staff continue to meet monthly to track progress towards school goals, further 
expand curriculum options, and develop ways to help our students and families.

Appreciations
 

Thank you, Ron S, for your volunteer work at the MLC.


